











Please allow me to finish my intervention by congratulating Ms. Marja Lehto for her
appointment as Special Rapporteur for the topic «Protection of the environment in

relation to armed conflicts».

Portugal is confident that, under the guidance of the new Special Rapporteur, the
Commission will give continuity to the work conducted so far and that the final outcome
of the ILC’s work on this topic will have a positive impact on the protection of human
beings and the environment by contributing to the limitation of the effects of armed
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Thank you, Mr. Chairman.




